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It’s been a long time (at least 20 years) since this was updated. Many of the 
original member have passed on, some of which left their marks on our revered 
table.  (See https://www.district48aa.org/table.html) 

A lot of things have happened.  The internet and cell phones became available to 
the public, New York’s twin towers were destroyed (9/11/01), Barack Obama 
served two terms as the first black President of the United States, the Chicago 
Cubs won the World Series for the first time in 108 years and I got sober.   

Other things have happened of course; but those are the ones that immediately 
come to mind. 

More recently, we have lived with the Covid 19 pandemic, infecting 505,000,000 
people worldwide, and killing 6,200,000 to date.   

Locally, this plague has adversely affected our meeting attendance for the past 
two years – closing several of the meetings in our district and forcing others to 
make use of the internet for virtual meetings. 

Like most meetings, Monday night Duboistown has suffered significantly in 
meeting attendance.  From a high water mark of 40 to 50 attendees, we’re now 
down to an average or 12 to 20; though attendance is slowly improving since 
mask mandates have largely been lifted and most people have been vaccinated. 

We continue to carry the message of AA to all and are rejoicing at the appearance 
of newcomers coming through our door. 

We look forward with anticipation to the next chapter in sobriety as we trudge 
the road to happy destiny. 

David Bailey, GSR 
April 19, 2022 
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